
TO THE HONOURABLE THE SPEAKER AND MEMBERS OF THE
HOUSE OF REPRESENTATIVES

This petition of the certificated Personal Care Assistants (PCA's) working at Belmont Community
Nursing Home draws to the attention of the House:
Nursing homes operating on an Enterprise Bargaining Agreement (EBA) should receive such
additional Federal funding as is commensurate with the PCA's pay rise contained in a new EBA and
for the release of this additional funding to coincide with the commencement of the new EBA.

We therefore ask the House to:
Arrange for nursing homes operating on an EBA to receive such additional funding as is commensurate
with the PCA's pay rise contained in a new EBA and for the release of this additional funding to
coincide with the commencement of the new EBA.


